TOWN OF ONLEY
2024 WINTER/SPRING YARD CLEAN-UP

January, February, March, and April of 2024
!!YARD DEBRIS ONLY!!

Please have your items to be picked up curbside STARTING THE LAST WEEK OF
JANUARY, FEBRUARY, MARCH, and APRIL. All items must be out by THE
END OF THE MONTH. NOTHING PUT OUT AFTER THOSE DATES WILL BE
PICKED UP! PICK UP WILL BE THE FIRST FULL WEEK OF THE
FOLLOWING MONTH - FEBRUARY, MARCH, APRIL, and MAY. NOTHING
BUT SPECIFIED YARD DEBRIS WILL BE PICKED UP!

Place items away from the Davis Disposal cans to avoid confusion with weekly
household trash. There is to be nothing longer than four (4) feet or larger than 6
inches in diameter. All bagged items MUST be in clear, see-thru bags. Clear plastic
bags are to be used for this clean-up and are available at the Town Office at no charge to
residents. Only items bagged in clear bags will be picked up & there is a limit of 10
bags per household. Please do not place items in ditches.

This is a service provided to the Town residents. Please do not abuse this service. It
is meant to be a clean-up of yard debris. It is not meant to be a clean-up for
building, remodeling, or demolition. We reserve the right to refuse pick-up non-
complying items. Please call the Town Office at 787-3985 with any questions you
may have. Thank you in advance for your help in making this a successful clean-up!



